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LETTER OF SUPPORT
Date: 23/03/2020To Whom It May Concern

Through this letter, on behalf of The Community Shed Boyne Valley, we write in support of 
the Gladstone Area Water Board proposal, for the Lake Awoonga Recreation Strategy Plan.

The Community Shed Boyne Valley is a local community group, supporting our community, 
for the purposes of, health and well-being and the provision to a friendly place for people to 
mix in a diverse range of activities in a safe and happy environment. We advocate and 
promote all matters of common interest which may tend to the general welfare and 
improvement of the district.

The Community Shed Boyne Valley, acknowledge and support the Gladstone Area Water 
Board, toward the challenge of providing this wonderful project. The success of this project 
will have such an impact for the small communities of the Boyne Valley and even a greater 
impact for our Gladstone Region. As a community group, we recognise that it is important 
for the local community to be engaged in what is happening around us, and to ensure that 
we have our say and we thank you to the Gladstone Area Water Board for the development 
of this plan through their community consultation forum which ran for approximately a two 
year period and the result is delivering the views of our community residents.

We have no doubt that the Lake Awoonga Recreation Strategy is a positive initiative, which 
will adds enormous value to the liveability and economic growth of Gladstone and provide 
to the development of the Boyne Burnett Rail Trail project for our Boyne Valley Community. 
The Lake Awoonga Recreation Strategy is unique in such, that it will not only enhance what 
Lake Awoonga offers to recreation and the water supply, but strongly impacts toward the 
enhancement of these other projects so important for our community, projects designed to 
improve amenities and service offerings for our visitors and Gladstone residents alike.

We strongly support this wonderful initiative on behalf of the members of the Community 
Shed Boyne Valley.

Please call if we can provide further assistance toward this wonderful project.

Sincerely, 
Ross McCI resident: 0429 645 886 Ron Streetej^becretary: 0419 023 801
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ON BEHALF OF THE COMMUNITY SHED BOYNE VALLEY INCORPORATED


